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Community Council Meeting


North Berwick Community Council Meeting

ksmith2028@aol.com
Date of Meeting:  Tuesday 1st April 2025
Foreword from PC Diane Bath
The community engagement van will be at North Berwick community hall car park every Tuesday from 10am until 12pm for the next few weeks. This has been advertised on social media and will hopefully allow members of the community to come and engage with us and discuss and issues. 

Your Community Policing Officer will not routinely attend Community Council meetings unless specifically requested in response to specific issues. The officer will attend the CAPP (Community & Police Partnership). The CAPP meeting is for elected members and local representatives to agree local priorities; therefore, all community councils are encouraged to have a representative attend. 

Between 3rd of March 2025 and the 31st of March 2025 there were 111 calls to the area. This resulted in the police recording 20 crimes as follows:

East Lothian Policing Priorities
· Protecting the most vulnerable (Missing Persons, Elderly, Hate Incidents, Domestic Abuse.)
1 x Breach of non-harassment order

1 x Breach of anti-social behaviour order

· Reducing Violence and Antisocial Behaviour
1 x offensive weapon
1 x Vandalism

1 x Threatening and abusive behaviour
1 x Resist officer in execution of their duty

1 x communications offences
1 x Culpable and reckless conduct
· Reducing Acquisitive Crime (Crimes of Dishonesty)
1 x theft by shoplifting

1 x theft

2 x Assault

2 x unauthorised access
3 x Fraud
· Improving Road Safety
1 x fail to stop after accident

1 x someone other than the registered keeper fails to provide details / identity of driver
· Tackling Serious and Organised Crime (Drugs & Crime Prevention)

           1 x possession of a controlled drug
CAPP PRIORITIES
Following the CAPP meeting on Wednesday 19th February 2025 the following priorities have been identified.

Speeding – Lochbridge Road, North Berwick and Haddington Road, North Berwick.
The next CAPP meeting will be held on Wednesday 2nd April 2025.
Please e-mail any feedback to:

NorthBerwickCoastalCPT@scotland.police.uk
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